
Calling all 8th grade  

PACIFIC Parents! 

We have some exciting upcoming opportunities for 

you and your student! 

Interlake High School  
16245 NE 24th St  
Bellevue, WA  98008 

 

PACIFIC Open House 
February 26th 6-7:30pm 
**Please RSVP 

 
Parent visit/tours 
(Parents only) 
March 12th 9:30-10:30am 
April 16th  9:30-10:30am 
**Please RSVP; will only take up to 6 families per visit (first come, first serve) 
***Please check in at the front office upon arrival for visit/tour 

 
Please come join us! 
 
RSVP information: 
Rebecca Fry, PACIFIC Coordinator 
fryr@bsd405.org 
425-456-5742 

 

mailto:fryr@bsd405.org

